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WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU ANNOUNCES
DETAILS FOR PARTICIPATING IN JULY 29, 2010 PAYPHONE

DIAL-AROUND COMPENSATION WORKSHOP

Washington, D.C.  – The Federal Communications Commission’s Wireline Competition Bureau 
will convene a workshop to encourage industry representatives and other interested parties to discuss 
ways to streamline and improve the dial-around compensation process for payphone calls.  The event will 
be held on Thursday, July 29, 2010, from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. (eastern daylight time) in the 
Commission Meeting Room (TW-C305), 445 12th St., S.W., Washington, D.C.1  

To encourage participation from a wide variety of interested parties, the workshop can be viewed 
live or replayed later by visiting http://reboot.fcc.gov/live/.  During the event, the public can submit 
comments and questions by emailing outreach@fcc.gov or via Twitter using hashtag #fccroundtable.  
Additionally, interested parties can listen to the workshop via telephone by calling the following audio 
bridge; please note, however, that capacity is limited to 49 ports: 

Phone Number: 1-866-566-7390  
Participant code:  4732812

For further information, please contact Denise Coca at (202) 418-0574 or Michele Berlove at 
(202) 418-1477.

  
1 See Wireline Competition Bureau Announces July 29, 2010 Payphone Dial-Around Compensation Process 
Workshop, Public Notice, DA 10-1171 (rel. June 25, 2010).


